
 
 

CARAWAY SPEEDWAY ADDS TECH & TEST DAY TO SCHEDULE 
February 27th Available as Tech & Test Day for Competitors 

 
(Spohia, NC):  Caraway Speedway has added an optional Tech & Test day to the 
preseason schedule at the .455 mile track near Asheboro, NC. 
 
Caraway Speedway Officials will be on hand to perform preseason Tech for those 
interested in competing at the speedway in 2021.   
 
The new “Challenger” division is designed as an affordable support division with an 
affordable rules package.  The intent is to have something teams without big budgets 
can support without a lot of travel.  The “Challengers” and the 602 Modifieds are two of 
the divisions we want to focus on, on the 27th and this date gives them the opportunity 
to have Caraway Speedway Officials look their equipment over and prepare for the 
2021 season. 
 
All the 2021 Caraway Speedway divisions are welcome to attend the Tech & Test day 
on the 27th including the “Late Models”, (formerly the Limited/Challenger division), Mini 
Stocks, UCARs, 602 Modifieds and Challengers.  
 
The Tech Line will be open from 9:00 AM till 2:00 PM and the track will be open for 
practice from 3:00 PM till 5:00 PM on a rotating division basis. 
 
There is no charge to competitors for the Tech Services or practice on the 27th. 
 
Should weather be an issue on Saturday, the 27th, the rain date is on Sunday the 28th 
with the same schedule. 
 
For more information check out the tracks updated website at 
www.carawayspeedway.com or like us on face book at Caraway Speedway.  You may 
call the Caraway Speedway Office at 336-629-5803 and leave a message for a return 
call.  
 

http://www.carawayspeedway.com/

